
 Honor Cord Distribution for SPAHP Omaha Graduates May 2024 
 
 

Rho Chi 

• Cords will be handed out to eligible graduates at the Pharmacy Class of 2024 Reception on May 
8th from 5 – 7 p.m. in the Harper Center Ballroom. Contact Jared Hester or Dr. Kelli Coover for 
details. 

 
Phi Lambda Sigma 

• Cord distribution will be facilitated by Bridget Stumbris and distributed to graduates prior to the 
SPAHP Hooding Ceremony on Thursday, May 9th in “The Ruth" Scott Training Center. Contact 
Bridget Stumbris for details. 

 
Physical Therapy Leadership Group 

• Cords will be distributed to the graduating class during your capstone coursework during the two 
weeks prior to hooding.  The past president will receive the cords from Christy Jepsen.  Please 
contact Dr. Kyvelidou or current president, Alex Tooley, for details/questions. 

 
Pi Theta Epsilon 

• Cord distribution will be facilitated by Sheridan Thorp (sheridanthorp@creighton.edu).   

Distribution occurs at the OT graduating student reception on May 8th in the Werner Health 

Science Center 

 
Kappa Psi 

• Cords will be distributed to eligible graduates at the Graduation Ritual. If they are unable to attend 
the Graduation Ritual, they will be handed out to eligible graduates at the Pharmacy Class of 
2024 reception in the Harper Center Ballroom on Wednesday, May 8 from 5 - 7 p.m. Contact 
Josh Pham or Dr. Laura Klug with questions. 

 
APhA-ASP 

• Cords will be distributed to eligible graduates at the Pharmacy Class of 2024 reception on 
Wednesday, May 8 from 5 - 7 p.m. in Harper Center Ballroom.  For more information contact 
Caralyn Yamasaki. 
 

SSHP 

• SSHP will be distributing honor cords at the Pharmacy Class of 2024 reception on Wednesday, 
May 8th, from 5 - 7 p.m. in Harper Center Ballroom. For more information, contact Maddie Hill. 
 

AMCP 

• Cords will be distributed to eligible graduates. Contact Dr. Darren Hein for more information. 
 

CUSOTA 

• Honor cord distribution will be facilitated by Dr. Marisa Welch and CUSTOA president Lizzie 
Smith. They will be available at the Graduating Student Reception on Wednesday, May 8 for 
students to receive. Contact Lizzie Smith for details.  

 

Jays for Peds 

• Honor cords will be distributed to eligible members during the reception on Wednesday, May 8th, 

2024. Please keep an eye on your email for any additional updates. You may contact Sarah 

Benton at sarahbenton@creighton.edu with any questions. 

 
PHPSG Executive Officers  

• Honor cords will be distributed by instructions from Katie Wadas-Thalken.  Watch CU Mail for 
further information.  


